
 

Shadowing at Calvary Christian High School  

  

1. Shadow students are to be dropped off at the main, front office at 8:00am.  

    Enter the school off Drew Street.  

2. Students will be dismissed at 2:00pm.  

3. A member of our admissions team looks forward to meeting and greeting the parent(s) at  

   pick-up or drop-off. 

4. CCHS will provide a complimentary lunch for your visit. If a student prefers to bring a lunch, 

that is fine.  

5. Students will be assigned to a CCHS Student Leader to shadow and are expected to remain 

with that student throughout the day.  

6. Students are to dress as close to the CCHS dress code as possible. Shadow students can 

wear navy, khaki or black pants/shorts and a collared shirt or modest blouse. Jeans are 

permitted on Fridays. 

7. Cell phones can be used between classes and during lunch.    

  

 

Questions? Contact Mrs. Chase, Associate Director of Admissions 

Chase.jennifer@cchs.us or 727-449-2247 X5329 
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